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April 26,
Mr. Peter Ouderkirk, PE Re: General Cable Site
NYSDEC Rome, New York

317 Washington Street
Watertown, NY 13601

Dear Mr. Ouderkirk:
Please find attached the Petroleum Spill Investigation Work Plan for the Rod Mill Parcel.
The Rod Mill Remedial Work Plan attached to the VRA states all sampling and analysis and
cleanup standards will be according to STARS Memo #1. I have developed this investigation work
plan according to the STARS Memo #1 requirements stated in the VRA work plan. If different
analysis or cleanup standards are required by your department, please notify me what these

standards and cleanup requirements are.

Any changes to this work plan will be amended in a letter format. Please contact me to
discuss.

Sincerely,

JACK EISENBACH ENGINEERING, P.C.

ark Ru/e, P.E.

anaging Engineer

C8514-80
attachment: 2-copies of spill investigation work plan

cc: Charles Gaetano w/ attachment



